

Dinesh Udenia First Secretary (Press & Education)

भारतीय राजदूतावास السفارة الهندية EMBASSY OF INDIA

P.O. BOX 2788, DOHA-QATAR
Tel:(974)-4425 5777; Fax:(974)-4467 0448
E-mail:indembdh@qatar.net.qa
Homepage:http://www.indianembassyqatar.org

No. DOH/EDU/327/5/2014

Dated: June 05, 2014

RE: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Sir,

The Bhavan's Public School, Doha (Qatar) is licensed under Supreme Education Council which is the apex body coordinating and controlling the functioning of all the educational institutions in the country. The school, managed by Al Misnad Education Centre under the Chairmanship of Padmasree Adv.C.K.Menon, commenced its functioning from the academic year 2010-11. It caters to the growing educational needs of Indian expatriates in the State of Qatar.

2. Presently, the school is conducting classes from LKG to standard X, with student strength of 2,598. The Embassy of India, Doha (Qatar) recommends that Bhavan's Public School may be granted CBSE affiliation to the Senior Secondary Level.

Yours Sincerely

(Dinesh Udenia)

Dinesh Udenia
First Secretary (P&E)
Embassy of India
Doha (Qatar)

The Chairman
Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE)
"SHIKSHAKENDRA", 2, Community Centre,
Preet Vihar, New Delhi-110092